
Mountain Laurel Quilt Guild
November 2024

Message from the President:

Our Next Meeting

1:00pm Tuesday, Nov. 5th
Lois E . Harrill Senior Center

Greetings Friends,

It is hard to believe that we are nearing the end of 2024.  The holidays are right around the 
corner and that makes me a bit anxious as I have many projects begun and few completed!  But 
as I consider my to do list, I realize that I am one of the fortunate ones.  I suffered no damage to 
property and only a few days without power, truly much to be thankful for.  I hope you fared as 
well as I did.  For our friends and neighbors recovering from storm damage and loss, we hold 
you in our thoughts and prayers.  If you know of someone in need of a warm quilt, please be in 
touch with our donations team. 

Our November meeting falls on Election Day.  Please get out there and vote!  Our meeting will 
include a bit of business, a program inspired by your favorite tools and of course we’ll have a 
fabulous “Show and Share”.  Bring those donation quilts you’ve completed and join us at 1:00 
for some fellowship and friendship.  It’s been a while so it will be good to see you.

REMINDER:  Our December holiday luncheon is quickly approaching:  Tuesday, December 2 
at 11:30.  The location is Grace Lutheran Church on King Street and the theme is nutcrackers!  
So finish those nutcracker projects that I’m sure will delight and entertain!

 Wishing you much joy and many blessings as we celebrate autumn and Thanksgiving wherever 
you may be,

Beth

 “As high as the weeds grow, so will the bank 

of snow.”    Farmers’ Almanac



November 2024

Programming
November program  Tips Trick and 
Tools Show and Tell
Do you have a tip or trick that you 
use to organize your sewing space 
or when sewing or quilting? Do you 
have a special sewing , quilting or 
organizing tool you could not live 
with out? Bring your favorite  tip, 
trick or tool  to share with the group.  

                         
 

Happy Birthday

Beth Reavis 11/17
Chris Zimmer 11/18
Joanna Roberts 11/20

Treasurer's Report:
 

Previous balance   $5,252.18                     

Check to Amy Bailey for copies for 
Sept. program.     $27.04
 

Current balance      $5,225.14
 
Submitted by Susan Sweet, 
Treasurer  

                         
 

                         
 



November 2024

Workshops

Due to the holidays, there are 
no workshops planned for 
Nov. and Dec.  Don't forget the 
nutcracker challenge for the 
Dec. meeting.  

Susan 

Donation 
5 baby quilts to First Baptist Church of 
Blowing Rock.  They were grateful to 
receive baby blankets for donations for 
those affected by the storm.  See 
attached staging area.
In addition, 2 lap quilts to the Foley 
Center for their lima bean bingo activity.  
Their new activity Director Mary was 
excited to receive them.     

Newsletter submissions are due on 
or before the 25th of each month 
to:
MountainLaurelQuiltGuild1@gmail.com

Please include “Newsletter submission” 
in the subject line.

Membership News
We are currently at 34 members. Between 
work and some family issues, I am behind 
on producing the pictorial directory. I hope to 
get it out by mid-December.

Sally

mailto:MountainLaurelQuiltGuild@gmail.com


Mountain Laurel Quilt Guild
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Officers & Committee Chairwomen
President - Beth Reavis Bethsmt1@gmail.com

Vice President Programing Sue Corcoran sue@scorcoran.com
                                            Diane Goff  Goff.diane@gmail.com
Secretary - Lois Stewart stewartRL@charter.net

Treasurer - Sue Sweet sssweet@bellsouth.net

Membership - Sally Hills sallyhills@gmail.com

Newsletter - Amy Bailey amy.amybailey.bailey@gmail.com

Sunshine - Melinda Wright Melwright245@gmail.com

Donations - Sandy Hicks hickssl@retired.appstate.edu
                    Diane Ward 2629@yahoo.com
                     Lynda Steele LSteele108@gmail.com

Workshop - Sue Sweet sssweet@bellsouth.net

Mountain Laurel Quilt
Guild email: MountainLaurelQuiltGuild1@gmail.com

Website: https://mountainlaurelquiltguild.com
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